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BACKGROUND

On July 19th, 2011, the nine-member UST Low-Threat Closure Policy Task
Force presented its recommendations to the SWRCB. The SWRCB
encouraged the stakeholder group to hold outreach meetings to discuss

technical and practical aspects of its recommend policy. At the request of

the SWRCB, we have arranged the following meeting schedule. All

interested parties are invited. We hope that you will attend one of these

sessions:

August 31, 2011, 1:30 P.M.

San Francisco RWQCB

1515 Clay Street, Suite 1400

Oakland, CA 94612

Contact: Steven Hill SHill@waterboards.ca.gov

September 15, 2011, 9:00 A.M.

Los Angeles RWQCB

320 W. 4th Street, Suite 200

Los Angeles, CA 90013

Contact: Dr. Yue Rong yrong@waterboards.ca.gov

September 15, 2011, 2:30 P.M.
Santa Ana RWQCB

3737 Main Street, Suite 500
Riverside, CA 92501-3339

Contact: Kurt Berchtold
kberchtold@waterboards.ca.gov

CONTACT INFORMATION

September 16, 2011, 9:00 A.M.
San Diego RWQCB

9174 Sky Park Court, Suite 100

San Diego, CA 92123

Contact: John Anderson
janderson@waterboards.ca.gov

September 23, 2011, 1:30 P.M.
Central Valley RWQCB

11020 Sun Center Drive, Suite 200
Rancho Cordova, CA 95670

Contact: Brian Newman
bnewman@waterboards.ca.gov

For additional information, questions or comments, please contact:

Ravi Arulanantham, PhD.
Geosyntech Consultants

(510) 285-2793
RArulanantham@Geosyntec.com

Barry Marcus, P.G.

Sacramento County EMD
(916) 875-8506
MarcusB@SacCounty.net

The complete proposed policy and technical justification documents are

available on the internet at the following website:

http://www.waterboards.ca.gov/water issues/programs/ust/It cls plcy

.shtml




